
Buffalo Grove, Illinois                          October 17, 2010 

 

 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday (vigil) 4:30 pm 

Sunday 7:30, 9:30, 11:30 am 

 

Weekday Masses 

Monday—Friday 6:30, 8:30 am  

Saturday 8:00 am 

 

Holy Day  Masses  

6:30, 8:30 am, 7:00 pm 

 

Sacramental Celebrations 

Baptism 

First & Third Sunday at 2:00 pm 

Parent preparation First Tuesday of the 

month, 7:30 pm. Please call the Parish Office 

(847)541-1450 to register. 

 

Marriage 

Please call the Wedding Coordinator at (847)

279-7950 at least 6 months in advance to 

make arrangements 

 

Reconciliation  

Saturday 8:30 am 

 

Anointing of the Sick 

Please call the Parish Office at (847)541-1450  

for a family member who is seriously ill. 

  

Communion for Homebound 

Ministers of Care are available to bring 

Communion to the homebound.  Please call 

the Parish Office at  

(847)541-1450 to arrange.  
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Notes from the Pastor 
 

 

 

 

Today we celebrate the Twenty-Ninth Sunday of Ordinary Time. 

 

During a ceremony this afternoon at Holy Name Cathedral, Mrs. Elaine Anclade will be honored with the 

Christifideles award. This recognition was established by Francis Cardinal George and is given to laypersons 

who demonstrate faithfulness and dedication in ministry. It was my honor to nominate Mrs. Anclade after 

consulting with and receiving the unanimous endorsement the members of the pastoral staff and the members 

of the Parish Pastoral Council. Previous recipients from Saint Mary Parish are: Melinda Henson, Michael 

Sarlitto, Geraldine Idstein, Karen Preston, Jane & Dan Sherlock, Lori Lalowski, and Ted Nowokunski. 

 

On Tuesday October 19, Father Carneiro, Father Trout, and I - together with each priest who celebrates the 

Eucharist in the Archdiocese of Chicago - will be attending a day long program at the Drury Lane / Oak Brook 

centered on receiving the Third Edition of the Roman Missal. As you likely know, a new translation of the 

Mass in English will be implemented at the start of Advent 2011. Liturgical scholar, the Rev. J. Michael 

Joncas, the composer of On Eagles Wings, will facilitate this day. On Tuesday October 26, the members of our 

pastoral staff will attend a Vicariate Staff Day at Saint Mary of Vernon regarding the practical matters related 

to implementation of the Revised Roman Missal at the parish level. The next year will give us time to prepare 

for what might sound different, but more importantly to consider the importance of us praying well together. 

To learn more about the revised texts that we will use at Mass, visit www.usccb.org/romanmissal. 

 

This Tuesday the Church also celebrates the Memorial of the North American Martyrs – French Jesuit and 

Oblate missionaries to the Hurons and Iroquois 1642-1649: Saint John de Brebeuf, Saint Isaac Jougues, and 

their martyred companions Antony Daniel, Gabriel Lalemant, Charles Garnier, Noel Chabanel, and Oblates 

Rene Goupil and Jean de la Lande. The seed of the Church on this continent was water by the blood of these 

martyred saints. We ask that they continue to intercede for us. 

 

As the November 2 election approaches, we are reminded that, while the Church does NOT endorse particular 

candidates or parties, all those who are eligible are encouraged to vote - exercising Faithful Citizenship. With 

this in mind, the Catholic Conference of Illinois, with the approval of the Bishops of the state’s six dioceses, 

conducted a survey of the candidates for Governor based on issues important to the CCI. This information is 

available on their website, www.catholicconferenceofillinois.org. 

 

Let us continue to pray for one another and for our parish. 

Father Reszel 

 

http://www.usccb.org/romanmissal
http://www.catholicconferenceofillinois.org/
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Junior Varsity Football and Cheer 

 

Many thanks to JV Football Head Coach Phil Favia and Assistants Brian Kolz, Tom 

Lukz and John Bartelt, as well as JV Cheerleading Head Coach Megan Murphy and 

Assistant Linda Kedroski for their time, energy and talents in leading our 5th and 6th 

grade football players and cheerleaders. 
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Varsity Football and Cheer 

 

Much appreciation to Varsity Football Head Coach Tom Johns and Assistants Jerry 

Tietz, Bernie Lyons, Sean Crowley and Alan Press, as well as Varsity Cheerleading 

Coach Karen Arcillas for leading our 7th and 8th grade football players and cheerleaders. 
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Homecoming Game and Parade 

 

Our school and parish community came together on Saturday, Oct. 2, to cheer on Saint 

Mary in their games against Queen of All Saints. In between games, our school band 

marched on the field playing some of their best songs, and our lower grade students 

even got in the action by riding their decorated bikes on the field! 
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Don’t Cook!   

Monday,  

October 25, 2010 

10:30am-10:00PM 

Eat at Grande Jakes 

Please come and support St. Mary School by dining-in or  

carrying-out  at Grande Jakes! St. Mary FSO will receive  

15% of your total sale.  Bring your family, friends, and relatives! 

 

205 W. Dundee Rd. 

Buffalo Grove, IL 60089 

Phone: (847) 520-8220 

 

View online menu at  

www.grandejakes.com 

Remember to give this flyer  

upon payment 

 to make sure St. Mary’s 

receives the benefits of your 

patronage. 

 

Eat, Drink & St. Mary 
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Notes from the Director of 

Religious Education……. 

 
 TWENTY-NINTH SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME 
 

 Our first reading from Timothy focuses on 

the need to be persistent in preaching the Word of 

God.  The Bible is the heart of our tradition and 

teaches us the great truths that we must remain 

faithful to even in difficult times. 

 

 The Gospel reading also focuses on 

persistence, but this time in prayer.   The passage for 

today is a parable.  Thus, the characters should not 

be taken as representatives of God and the faithful.  

The focus is not that we can twist the arm of an 

unwilling God, but simply that persistence in prayer 

puts us in touch with God and opens us to the ways 

of God.  In this sense we receive the gifts of God.     

(Treehaus Publications) 

 

Ask, seek, knock:   

you will receive.  

My God, I will always 

 hope in you. 
 

Discuss as a family:  What does it feel like to be 

treated unfairly?  What did you hear God say to 

you in the readings?  Describe how you can try to 

follow God’s word.  How can you live out what is 

right and true?  (Treehaus Publications) 
 

 

 

 

Sharon Pawula 

******************************************* 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

****************************************** 
Sat. Oct. 16-Gospel Get Together 

3:30-5:30-begins in the school. Child with parent 

Includes the 4:30pm Mass. 

 

Sunday, Oct. 17 –Family Catechesis 

9:30-11:30-begins in Church at the 9:30am Mass, then 
to the lunchroom for FC session.  Bring completed 

lesson plan sheet to the session. 

 

Wed. Oct. 20 -RELIGIOUS EDUC. Sessions  

4:15-5:15 Preschool-Kindergarten 

4:15-5:30 Grades 1-6 

6:45-8:00 Grades 1-6 

 

*Check the Religious Education Link of the 
parish website:  www.stmarybg.org/re 

 

 

 

God, 

our defender and our guide, 

you are always anxious 

to hear out prayers. 

Bring us more and more 

to realize 

how much we need you, 

and may we 

never stop praising you 

for all you have done 

in our world. 
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Liturgy News 
 

 

If you have placed a love one on any list above, contact Sandi Seidl @ (847) 541-1450 to provide updated information.  Thank you. 

Please Pray for the 

Parishioners in the 

Military & their 

Families 
 

Captain Rommel Aquino 
Bobby S. Briggs, MSgt  

CPL Christopher Brown 
Major John F. Conroy 

LCPL Kenneth Ellis 
2nd Lt. Anthony J. Healy  

Private 1st Class Tim 
Holman 

LCpl Michael Klamrzynski 
1st Lt. Kevin Kubik 

Jerome Krug, P01 Navy 
 CPL Mark Lockefeer 
Lt. Col. Julie Long 
Fr. Ronald Stake 

Major Mark Stehling 
PFC Courtney Szydelko 
SPC Michael Szydelko 
LCPL Thomas Tansey 
Captain Joseph Welch  

 Please Pray for those on the Parish Sick List 
Mary Aldonis, Diane Brinkmeier, Mikey Cardi, Jim Carson, Richard Case, 
Mel Cea, Louis Cerny, Mary Cooley, Henry DeGraca, Joleen Dervishian, 
Olga Domski, Stephen Fields, Pam Fournier, Marianne Fox, Robert M. 
Fox, Jean Gawlik, Neil Gavin, Kevin Gershwan, Bob Gorenflo, Giancarlo 

Salvatore Guccione, Lorraine Haben, Randy Heller, Tom Huene, 
Christopher Hufano, Ted Homa, Arlene Jendrycki, Earl Jordan, Jerry 
Jurcak, Sophie Jurek, Connie Kaye, Eleanor Kayser, Renee Keenum, 

Richard Kloepfer, Sandy Kozlowski, Michael Krupela, Patrick Leibforth, 
Emilia Lind, Carol Lipari, Susan Lipari, Dolores Marto, Dolores Mason, 

Sheryl McAffee, Deborha Elhert McCoy, Michelle McKay,  Dick 
Monaghan,  Martin Monaghan, David Mondrall, Geri Moretti, Vivian 

Morici, James Mulligan, Mary Mulligan, Barbara Nielsen, Evelyn Noga, 
Marian Novom, Ed Osmolak, Michael Osmolak, Mary Jo Ott, Janine 
Pascucci, Maria Piamonte, Ethan Pistone, Joseph Poremba, Catherine 

Raupp, Katherine Reblin, John Reter, Joanne Richardson, Lourdes 
Romano, Joseph Romagnano, Kristen Rozalewicz, Eric Ruhaak, June 

 

Faith Enrichment 
 

Please join us for 8:30am Mass followed by 
discussion in Room 104 of the school. 

  

Oct 28 : Fr. Reszel will discuss the  
upcoming changes in the Liturgy that begin 

Advent 2011. 
  

ALL ARE WELCOME 
 

Contact Lori Lalowski for more information 
at 847-537-6818 or 
lorizl@comcast.net  

If you or a loved one keep a  
Gluten Free Diet,  

please contact Sandi at the 
Parish Office for information regarding 

receiving low gluten hosts for communion. 

Prayers for the Sick & Deceased 
When requesting prayers for the sick 

or deceased, please provide proper 

spelling as well as  proper pronuncia-

tion of your loved one’s name. 

MINISTER OF CARE  

CLUSTER MEETING 

October 26th 2009   

7:30pm to 9:00pm 

Saint James Parish Center,  

Arlington Heights 
 

(west side of Arl Hgts Rd  

opposite the Church) 
 

Speaker:  Amy Florian  

"Keeping Mary  

in a Martha life"  
 

Contact Joan Cusick for more 

 Information at (847) 913-0181. 

Upcoming Weekend & Special Masses 
 

October 23/24 — National World Youth Day 

 World Mission Sunday 

October 30/31 — Priesthood Sunday 

    9:30am—Little Saints 

November 1 —  Solemnity of All Saints  

 Not a Holy Day of Obligation 

 Mass at: 6:30am, 8:30am & 7pm 

November 2 — All Souls Day  

 Not a Holy Day of Obligation 

 Mass at: 6:30am, 8:30am & 7pm 

 Commemoration of all the 

 Faithful Departed from the  

 Parish at 7pm 

November 7 — Anointing Mass 11:30am 

Dear Water Angels, 
Thank you very much for helping keep 

our decorations alive in the church.  
However, the plants are drowning.  We 
have an official waterer.  Please refrain 

from watering.    

Blessing of Animals 
On the Memorial of   

Saint Francis of Assisi 
 

Thank you to all those 

who participated in the  

Blessing on October 4. 
 

There were over 25 

animals including a 

rabbit, a bird, 2 frogs, 3 

cats and a bearded 

dragon as 

well as 

many 

adorable 

dogs. 

mailto:lorizl@comcast.net


www.stmarybg.org 

Page 10 

 
 Human Concerns 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the information on this page, please contact Dianne Gavin at 847-541-1450 

Don’t forget to return your Baby Bottle filled 
with any spare change you may have.  This 
collection benefits The Women’s Center of 
Greater Chicagoland.   
 
You can return your donations after Masses 

the weekends of October 16th/17th or October 23rd/24th/. 
 

Thank you for your generosity! 

Details regarding the Saint Mary 

Parish 2010 Adopt A Family 

Program will be in the bulletin 

soon.  Please watch for details so you 

can take part in this very worthwhile 

annual program!  

Women’s Cancer Ministry Meeting 

 

The next Women’s Cancer group meeting will be held on  

Tuesday,  October 26 at 7:30 pm.   

 

 

Women who are currently battling, or have battled, cancer of any type are 

invited to attend this prayer and support meeting at the home of Karen  

Preston.   

 

Please call Karen for details and directions - 847-541-2228 

 

 

 

 

Subscription Drive 

The Catholic New world subscription drive is underway in Archdiocesan 
parishes. Pick up your complimentary copy of the Catholic New World, 
and subscribe or renew your subscription today. 

www.catholicnewworld.com    
312-534-3346 

There are people who understand 
and can help. 

Are you hurting emotionally and 
spiritually after an abortion?  

There is hope for your future!  If 
you are suffering because of an 
abortion, you may feel alone. But 
you are not. 

Call 1-888-456-HOPE. 
www.hopeafterabortion.com   
One-on-one lay counseling, 
referrals to trained priests and 
understanding professional 
counselors and day-long retreats 
provided. 

"Neither do I Condemn You." 
John 8:11 

Catholic Campaign For Immigration Reform  
“I was a stranger and you welcomed me..”  

(Matthew 25:35) 
 
“The US government detained approximately 380,000 people in immigration custody in 2009 
in a hodgepodge of about 350 facilities, at an annual cost of more than $1.7 billion.”  

 

Detention Watch Network, 

http://www.detentionwatchnetwork.org/aboutdetention 

 

 

Office for Immigrant Affairs and Immigration Education 

At the Archdiocese of Chicago, 3525 S. Lake Park, 60653 
Elena Segura (312)-534-8105, esegura@archchicago.org 

http://www.catholicnewworld.com/
http://www.detentionwatchnetwork.org/aboutdetention
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Attention:  Cub Scouts      
Scouts from St. Mary’s Cub Scout Pack 140 will soon begin work to earn the Light of 

Christ (Wolf – 2nd grade) or Parvuli Dei (Bear – 3rd grade / Webelos – 4th /5th grade) 

religious awards.   Registrations for those Cub Scouts of St. Mary Parish who are not part 

of Pack 140 but wish to join us in earning these awards are now being accepted.  To register, 

please call Jennifer Wemstrom at 224-475-6176 or email jwemstrom@gmail.com.  Registration deadline is 

November 14th. 

News from the Business Office 
GIVE CENTRAL 

There are some major changes that will be 
coming through on the GiveCentral website.  
The new GiveCentral website will be available 
to all our parishioners on October 13,2010.  
Please log in after this date and check all of 
your information and make sure that everything 
is as you would like it to be.  REMEMBER:  You 
can purchase Jingle Jubilee dinner and 
raffle tickets here or even make a donation 
to the School Major Fund Raiser. 

 
VIRTUS TRAINING 

It is the time of year to make sure that if you 
volunteer for the Parish or School you must 
complete a Background Check, attend Virtus 
Training and complete 2 more forms for your 
“Protecting God’s Children” file.  If all 4 items 
are not completed we will not be able to allow 
you to volunteer with any of our Parish children.  
There are several dates where Virtus training is 
being offered in tour area.  They are listed 
below.  After completion of training, a certificate 
will be issued to you to be put in your file.  
Please register online at Archchicago.org, click 
on Protecting God’s Children and register for 
your class under Virtus training and complete 
the background check. Please do not be late 
when attending your class because they will not 
admit anyone that is late. 
 
 
St. Francis de Sales—Lake Zurich 
November 2-9:00AM 
St. Francis de Sales—Lake Zurich 
November 18-6:30PM 
St. Francis de Sales—Lake Zurich 
December 9—9:00AM 

Sunday Collection 
As of Oct. 3, 2010—Fiscal Year to Date 
 Actual: $331,064 
 Budget: $342,726 
 Diff:  ($11,662) 
 
As of October 4, 2010—Last Fiscal Year to Date 
 Actual: $320,478 
 Budget: $352,681 
 Diff:  ($32,203) 
 
Total Sunday Contributions  
 May, 2009  $94,558 
Total Sunday  Contributions  
 May, 2010  $96,063 
Total Sunday Collections  
 June, 2009  $111,071 
Total Sunday Collections  
 June, 2010  $116,217 
Total Sunday Contributions 
 July, 2009 $86,258 
Total Sunday Contributions 
 July, 2010 $94,386 
Total Sunday Contributions 
 August, 2009 $108,013 
Total Sunday Contribution to  
 August 2010   $115,976 
Total Sunday Contributions 
 August, 2009 $96,423 
Total Sunday Contributions 
 August, 2010 $100,947 
Total Sunday Contributions 
 September, 2009 $96,423 
Total Sunday Contributions 
 September, 2010 $100,947 

   

Year to Date Comparison: 
2009 - $320,478 
2010 - $331,064 
 
Increase of $10,586 
Thank you to everyone who is following our new 
stewardship campaign.  The increased collections 
are truly helpful to our Parish budget. 
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 We are One Body 

SAINT MARY WOMEN’S CLUB  
AFFILIATE OF ARCHDIOCESE COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC WOMEN 

 

 

 
Entertainment Books are back and  

available in the rectory. 

Get yours right away and start saving! 
Questions? Call Colleen Moore  847-502-4374 

 

 

The 78th Annual Fall Assembly Luncheon with 

Cardinal George 

Will take place on Saturday October 23rd 

At the Sheraton Chicago Hotel and Towers 

301 East North Water Street 

11:00 am Cash Bar 

11:45 am Colors and Grand March 

12:00 pm Lunch 

$50 per person, $16 valet parking  

Please rsvp to Julie Delaney, 847-398-1886, 

 with your choice of 

 Frenched Chicken or Roasted Vegetable Napoleon 

Checks payable to ACCW 

 

Save the date!Save the date!Save the date! 

Women’s Club Fashion Show  

March 4th and 5th at the Concorde in Kildeer! 

Questions? 

Jacqui: 847-259-5178 

Maureen:  847-821-7466 

 
Our Fall Blood Drive will be FRIDAY NOVEMBER 5, 2010 

From 2pm-6:30pm in the School Main Hall Entrance 12. 

Some blood facts: 

1. Blood donation takes about an hour and is safe & comfortable. 

2. One pint of blood can save up to 3 lives. 

3. Shortages of blood  happen during summer and winter holidays. 

4. 4.5 million lives are saved yearly by blood transfusions. 

5. Someone needs blood every 2 seconds. 

 

Register online for your blood donation appointment. 

1. Go to website www.lifesource.org 

2. Saint Mary Parish Code BG05 (BG zero five) 

3. If you have previously donated with LifeSource, you can enter 

your donor ID, if not then click on New Donor and complete all 

the information. 

4. Contact LifeSource with any registration questions  at  

     312-279-2958. 

5. If you do not have access to the internet, please contact Carolynn at 224-764-2334 to  

     Schedule your appointment or to volunteer to assist. 

 

http://www.entertainment.com/discount/home.shtml
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Liturgical Schedule for the week of  
October 23—24 

Presiders 
Saturday evening: 
  4:30 Fr. Carneiro 
Sunday:   
  7:30 Fr. Reszel 
  9:30 Fr. Reszel 
11:30 Fr. Trout 
 

Lectors 
Saturday evening: 
  4:30 Dan Sherlock, Madeline Piramide 
Sunday morning: 
  7:30 Dolores Cavenaugh, Jerry Oskorep  
  9:30 Margaret Zawislak, Bill Neilson  
11:30 Gina Ferreira, R. Schraufnagel 
 

Altar Servers 
Saturday evening: 
  4:30 Robert R., Rebecca L., Matt M  
Sunday morning: 
  7:30 Chris S., Ben T., Gena B. 
  9:30 Cailin D., Michael G., Christopher G. 

11:30 Joshua P., Zachary P., Christopher Q.
  

 

Music 
Saturday evening: 
  4:30 Teen Choir 
Sunday: 
  7:30 Accompanist/Cantor 
  9:30 Adult Choir 
11:30 Contemporary Ensemble 
 

Scripture Readings 
READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday: 2 Tm 4:10-17b; Lk 10:1-9 
Tuesday: Eph 2:12-22; Lk 12:35-38 
Wednesday: Eph 3:2-12; Lk 12:39-48 
Thursday: Eph 3:14-21; Lk 12:49-53 
Friday: Eph 4:1-6; Lk 12:54-59 
Saturday: Eph 4:7-16; Lk 13:1-9 
Sunday: Sir 35:12-14, 16-18; Ps 34;  
 2 Tm 4:6-8, 16-18; Lk 18:9-14 

Mass Remembrances 
 
Monday, October 18—Saint Luke 
  6:30 Laurie Morgenstern, Helen Mitchell  
  8:30 Sally Carr  
Tuesday,  October 19—Saint John de Brebeuf 
  6:30 Margaret Borowy  
  8:30 McCue-Erkensiwck, O’Donnell Families,  
 John & Jean Rusinek, Mae & Norbert McCauley  
Wednesday, October 20—Saint Paul of the Cross 
  6:30 Purgatorial Society, Deceased Raupp Family 
  8:30 Saint Mary Parish Enrollment Fund, Helen Capitani 

Thursday, October 21 
  6:30 Joe Ferreira  
  8:30 Oreste Balbi, Monica Lydon 
Friday, October 22—School Mass 
  6:30 Viola Walsh  
  8:30 Stephanie Sifferle  
Saturday, October 23—Saint John of Capistrano 
  8:00 Jerry Lamb, Mike Krush, Jr., Crescentia Bartelt  
  4:30 Pam Goss, Stephanie Sifferle, Ernest Barley  
Sunday, October 24 
  7:30 Ann Tadeusiak, Rev. Donald J. Duffy,  
 Michael Schelsak  
  9:30 Eleanor Kortum, Jack & Peggy Burns, Michael &  
 Bernadine Horcher, 50th Wedding Anniversary,  
 Victoria  Dybal, Karl Hasenbeck, Marie Morman,  
 Willie Weyer, Ed Leenheer, Arthur Helms 
11:30 Chuck Dahl, Brenda Buchanan, Daniel Leikam  

Our Stewardship of Treasure 
Our Sunday collection for October 3, 2010 was $28,606. 
Thank you for your generosity. 

Twenty-nine Sunday in Ordinary Time 
October 17, 2010 

 
I lift up my eyes toward the mountains; 

whence shall help come to me? 
My help is from the Lord, 

who made heaven and earth. 
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Saint Mary Parish 

10 North Buffalo Grove Road 

Buffalo Grove, Illinois 60089 
(847)541-1450 ∙ (847)541-2443 (fax) ∙ www.stmarybg.org 

Founded in 1869 as a Parish of the Catholic Archdiocese of Chicago,  

Saint Mary is located at the northwest corner of Lake-Cook and Buffalo Grove Roads. 

 

Parish Staff 

Rev. Marc W. Reszel, Pastor 

(847)541-1450 x12 mreszel@stmarybg.org 

Rev. John Trout, Associate Pastor 

(847)541-1450 x14 jtrout@stmarybg.org 

Rev. Denis M. Carneiro, Resident Priest 

(847)541-1450 x13 dcarneiro@stmarybg.org 

 

Senior Deacons 

Bill Krueger, Gene Kukla, Gary Long  

 

Gary M. Campione, School Principal 

(847)459-6270, (847)537-2810 fax 

gcampione@stmarybg.org 

Dianne Gavin, Human Concerns Coordinator 

(847)541-1450 x28 dgavin@stmarybg.org 

Tom Healy, Facilities Manager/Cemetery Sexton 

(847)459-6270 x11 thealy@stmarybg.org 

Bob Lauten, Facilities Assistant blauten@stmarybg.org 

Sharon Pawula, Director of Religious Education  

(847)537-9423, (847)808-0548 fax, 

spawula@stmarybg.org 

Mary Pietro, Director of Liturgical Music 

(847)550-9048, mpietro@stmarybg.org 

Lacey Rust, Director of Youth Ministry/Wedding 

Coordinator 

(847)279-7950, lrust@stmarybg.org 

Jo Anne Schneider, Office Manager 

(847)541-1450 x11, jschneider@stmarybg.org 

Sandi Seidl, Liturgy Coordinator 

(847)541-1450 x25 sseidl@stmarybg.org 

Jim Shimanek, IT Administrator 

jshimanek@stmarybg.org 

Mary Starbeck, Administrative Assistant 

(847)541-1450 x10 mstarbeck@stmarybg.org 

Nancy Wolowicz, Finance Manager 

(847)541-1450 x27 nwolowicz@stmarybg.org 

Pastoral Council 

Ed Case (847)541-6619 

Nancy Czaplewski (847)459-3381 

Bob Delaney (847)577-7220 

Christine Dolgopol (847)537-0784 

Christopher Georgen (Teen) 

Frank Ladonne (847)955-1069 
Colleen Moore (847)502-4374 

John Plunkett (847)913-7775 

Lacey Rust (847)279-7950 

Chris Seidl (847)634-8268 

Thaddeus Steward (847)541-3849 

School Board 

Kathleen Byrd 

Paula Erickson 

Todd Jensen 

Nikki Raftery 

Rob Rao 

David Schwabe 
Jim Spizzirri 

Bill Zadell 
Ross Zimmerman 

school-

board@stmarybg.org 

Finance Council 

Fr. Reszel  

Nancy Wolowicz 

Mike Garber, Chair-

person 

Don Bartelt 

Calli DuSell 
Mary Jo Howard 

Ed Michalski 
Bill Murray 

Ray Neihengen 

Rick Salvesen 
Craig Vallorano 

Technology Team 

Leon Gopon, lgopon@stmarybg.org 

Stacey Onysio sonysio@stmarybg.org 

Jim Shimanek, jshimanek@stmarybg.org 

Eunbin Yim, byim@stmarybg.org 

Joanne Zingler, jzingler@stmarybg.org 

RE Advisory Board 

Janet Conlon (847)276-4145 

Mary Fisher  (847)808-1905 

Kathy Myers (847)577-4624 

Sharon Pawula (847)537-9423 

Maria Rengers (847)438-03627 

 


